
Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 10th 2014, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board of Directors was 

called to order on Monday March 10th 2014 at 6:40pm at Tanner’s 22374 W 66th St, Shawnee, KS 

66226.  Members present were Paul Hurley, HOA President; Lisa Ferraro, Property Manager, CMC: 

Michelle Kriks, HOA treasurer; Rick Lind, HOA Vice President;  Scott Ziebell, HOA Secretary; and Neil 

Bilyeu, Member At-Large. 

  

The homeowner hearing for 4781 Lakecrest Drive failed to appear. 

The Easter Egg Hunt will be April 19th 2014, at 10:00am at the shelter park off 48th street.   

Financial budgets for February were reviewed and approved 

Violations were assessed and approved 

The collections policy will remain the same for 2014  

The Spring Garage Sale will be held April 25th-26th and the Fall garage sale will be held Sept 

19th-20th  

 

The next regular monthly meeting is scheduled for Monday April 14th, 2014 at 6:30 pm at the 

Tanners Bar and Grill,  22374 W 66th St,  Shawnee, KS 66226. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:20pm 

 


